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"STANGARD" wood preservative solution contains 2% zinc as zinc
naphthenate in petroleum solvents. Used for the treatment of dry
wood and fabrics. Penetrates and preserves dry lumber such as
beams, sub-floors, sills, foundations, joists, rafters, farm
buildings, docks, boats, boat houses and wood in proximity to, or
contract, with ground or water.

Recommended for use in greenhouses and wood in contact with
growing plants. Wood treated with "STANGARD" will not injure
plants provided that all solvents have evaporated from the
treated wood before use. Treated wood can be painted after 24
hours. If left unfinished, repeated application in the future



will reinforce the treatment. Also preserved tents, tarpaulins,
fabrics and ropes. Ready to use.

DIRECTIONS

Apply by dipping, brushing or spraying to clean dry wood free
from all surface deposits such as dirt, paint, varnish, grease,
etc. Dip for 1 to 3 minutes. Brush or spray: 2 liberal coats.
Heavy lumber requires longer dipping time. Canvas, Fabrics and
Ropes: dip, brush, sponge or spray thoroughly, fabric or rope. Do
not use on rubber lined, impregnated or wet fabrics or ropes.
Apply 1 litre per 10 to 12 square meters of light weight fabric.
3 to 5 square meter of heavy canvas or 3 to 5 kilograms of rope.
For use on building interiors and farm houses. Recommended for
use in greenhouses and horticultural lumber. Painted, sealed or
varnished wood must be stripped before application. Treat all new
cuts and trims. Apply 1 liter per 6 to 8 square meters depending
on the porosity of the wood. Drying time: minimum 1 hour before
handling. Wood may be painted as soon as surface is dry. Clean
equipment with mineral spirits, the with detergent and water.

CAUTION

Keep container closed when not in use. Keep out of reach of
children and domestic animals. Keep solution away from plants and
foodstuffs. Solution toxic to all forms of life due to petroleum
solvents. Harmful or fatal if swallowed. Avoid contact with skin,
eyes and clothing. Good ventilation is necessary while treating.
Wear synthetic gloves when treating and handling freshly treated
wood. Do not use in saunas because of odor. To clean equipment
rinse with detergent and water. Dispose of empty container with
household garbage.

FIRST AID AND TOXICOLOGY

If on skin wash with soap and water. If irritation occurs, see
physician. If in eyes, flush with water for 15 minutes and call
physician. If swallowed, call physician or poison control center
immediately. Do Not induce vomiting. Product contains zinc
naphthenate and Petroleum distillates. If patient is unconscious,
give him air.

NOTICE

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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